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*Summertime fun! 

2pm- Elliott Gordon-
Activity room  

11am- Power Hour-
Resident hallways  
 
1pm- Raffle - Activity 
room 

 
*Please visit the bored 
board.- Front Lobby  

*Happy Independence 
Day!- Front Lobby 

 
11am-Activity room 
dance party-Activity 
room  
 
2pm- BINGO!- Activity 
room  
 
 

4th Of July BBQ & Ice 
cream social!!!  
 
Begins at 12:30pm-Main 
dining room  
 
Enjoy!!!! (Courtyard) 

12pm-Luntime BBQ-
Courtyard 
 
2pm- Dining room 
dance party!- Dining 
room 

11am- Craft Hour- 
Activity room 
 
2pm- Name that tune - 
Activity room 

11am- Pour Hour-
Resident hallways 
 
1pm- Raffle- Activity 
room 

 
*Please visit the bored 
board.- Front Lobby 

 
*Please visit the bored 
board.- Front Lobby 

11am- Outdoor music 
and fun- Courtyard 
 
 
 
2pm-Walking Group – 
Front Lobby  
 
 

11am- Chair Yoga- 
Activity room  
 
2pm- Peanut Auction –
Activity room 

12pm-Luntime BBQ-
Courtyard 
 
2pm- Dining room 
dance party! 

11am- Guess who 
 Activity room 
 
2pm- Who invented 
that?- Activity room 

11am- Pour Hour- 
Resident hallways 
 
1pm- Raffle- Activity 
room 

 
*Please visit the bored 
board.- Front Lobby 

 
*Please visit the bored 
board.- Front Lobby 

11am- Hangman  
-Activity room 
 
2pm- Craft hour –
Activity room 

11am- Adult coloring –
Activity room 
 
2pm- Show us your 
talent –Activity room  

12pm-Luntime BBQ-
Courtyard 
 
2pm- Karaoke-Activity 
room 

 
11am- Coffee and catch 
up- Activity room 
 
2pm- Trivia- Activity 
room 

11am- Pour Hour- 
Resident hallways 
 
1pm- Raffle- Activity 
room 

 
*Please visit the bored 
board.- Front Lobby 

 
*Please visit the bored 
board.- Front Lobby 

11am- Charades- 
Activity room 
 
2pm- Balloon toss- 
Courtyard  

11am- Family Feud – 
Activity room 
 
2pm- Outdoor music 
and movement -
Courtyard 

12pm-Luntime BBQ-
Courtyard 
 
2pm- Outdoor dance 
party!- Courtyard 

11am- Power Hour- 
 Activity room 
 
2pm- Let’s dance!- 
Activity room 

11am- Pour Hour- 
Resident Hallways 
 
1pm- Raffle- Activity 
room  

 
*Please visit the bored 
board.- Front Lobby 

  The Eliot at Troy *2902 Tibbits Avenue* Troy, NY 12180 Ph: 518-273-2040 Fax: 518-273-1542 *All activities will be conducted by Kayla, Kristina/Monica  


